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HiJim,

As discussed last week | have uploaded to DropBox an EIR section tracking spreadsheet to
help us track where the sections are in the review process. We have uploaded all 2nd
Screencheck sections except Noise, which will be up later today. Looks like the City is still
reviewing the following 2nd Screencheck sections:

¢ Air Quality

e GHG
Land Use
Alternatives
Noise (coming later today)

We are also ready to submit 3rd Screencheck sections as soon as you’re done with these
and look forward to publication of the Draft EIR in early March. Please let me know if
there is anything | can help with to get this EIR wrapped up.

Thank you

Laura Rodriguez
Managing Principal
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